Food Pantry Open
COVID-19 Guidelines

Our food pantry is open 9 am-12 pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday,
Friday and 5-7 pm Wednesday.

Please bring an ID for yourself and each member of your family if you
are new to the pantry. For children, we accept birth certificates,
Medicaid, health insurance and school IDs.

Please follow these guidelines:

Food pantry guests are asked to wait outside even on rainy, cold, or hot
days. You will be served outside.

After you show your ID, a volunteer will sign for your food.
Bathrooms are closed to the public.
Any changes will be posted on our website and doors.

Thank you for your patience as we work to keep you and our volunteers
safe!

Please knock if no one is at the door.



